
 
 

PTO PRESIDENTS COUNCIL MAY TRAINING 
Thursday, May 1, 2025 
9:30 a.m.–10:30 a.m. 
Boardroom, Education Services Center ​
5776 S. Crocker Street ​
Littleton, CO 80120 
 

Welcome to the PTO Presidents Council May Training! 
While this meeting is geared toward those who are new to the role of PTO President/Co-President for the 
2025–2026 school year, all PTO Presidents are welcome. As always, if your PTO President or Co-President 

cannot attend, please try to send an alternate member of your school’s PTO leadership team. 
 
 
9:30 a.m.​ Welcome​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Liz Glenn  ​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ President 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Josh Stewart​
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Vice President 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Diane Leiker 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ PPC Staff Liaison & 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ LPS Chief Communications Officer 
 
9:35 a.m.​ Introductions​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Liz, Josh, and Group 
 
9:50 a.m.​ Summer Wisdom ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Liz and Josh 
​ ​ Review “Important Tasks Calendar” on PPC’s page of the district website 
 
10:15 a.m.​ Sharing Session​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Group 
​ ​ Veterans: share pro tips! 
​ ​ New leaders: ask your questions! 
 
10:30 a.m.​ Adjourn 
 
Refreshments:  Please feel free to bring your own. We welcome snacks and coffee. 
 
 
Distribution: PTO President Council, Board of Education, Superintendent’s Expanded Team, Principals, District VIPS Coordinator 

 


